Date Posted: June 3, 2022

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD BID FOR AUTISM SERVICES

The City of Salem Schools received four (4) proposals by the due date of May
11, 2022 in response to an RFP (Request for Proposals) for a company to
provide Autism Services for Salem City Schools.

Positive Behavior Supports Corporation
Principled Behavior Consultants

Lauren Olsen

Evidence Based Classroom Solutions, LLC

Following discussions and an evaluation process of the top proposals received
the bid was awarded to Principled Behavior Consultants, Lauren Olsen and
Evidence Based Classroom Solutions, LLC.
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